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As the children left the school gates this evening, not quite sure when 
they would return, we thought it would be nice to provide a few 
reminders of some of the achievements and happy times from this past 
term.   

We have also included a tribute to our Year 11 students who may have 
ended their Hulme Hall careers today though, we all hope that is not 
the case.  Although it promises to be an uncertain time ahead, 
everybody at Hulme Hall wishes you and your families good health in 
the weeks and months that follow.  Please keep an eye on the website 
and our social media platforms for any news and information.   

Mr Dean Grierson, Headmaster 



Senior School 
Newsletter 

20th March 2020 

Au Revoir Class of 2020 

Today we said ‘au revoir’ to our Year 11 pupils, just in case we 
don’t get to see them for a while.  Luckily for them, their Leavers’ 
Hoodies arrived yesterday just in time! 

We know that this is not goodbye and we will catch up with them 
all again soon.   
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